
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/25/2016 11:51:46 AM
Subject: For Internal Staff Update

Correction to Description of H.3430 – Unsafe Tire Bill
 
The bill would make it unlawful to install an unsafe used tire, a term which is defined in the bill, or sell or offer for sell 
an unsafe used tire that the person knew or should have known would be installed or offered for resale to be 
installed.    
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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